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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Re: [EXTERNAL] M-1985-040 2019 Inspection Report
1 message

Carter, Stephanie <sscarter@blm.gov> Fri, Nov 15, 2019 at 1:44 PM
To: "Cazier - DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Thanks Tim.

As an FYI, which I think we had briefly talked about before, when we contacted Seifert about production that reportedly
occurred in 2016, Shawn said that the production documented in the 6/13/17 CDRMS annual report was inaccurately
recorded. She stated that the pit had not been active since 2005.

See attached for the phone record.

Thanks,
Stephanie Carter, P.G.
Geologist           
Field Office Program Lead, Mining Law & Mineral Materials 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~        
U.S. Dep't of the Interior Region 7 - Upper Colorado Basin
BLM, Royal Gorge Field Office
3028 East Main Street
Canon City, Colorado 81212  
Phone - 719.269.8551

On Fri, Nov 15, 2019 at 10:06 AM Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us> wrote:
Shawn/Kent:

A hard copy of the attached pdf file will be sent with today's mail.  I've also copied Stephanie Carter at the BLM.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Tim Cazier, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist

P 303.866.3567 x8169  |  F 303.832.8106  |  C 303.328.5229
1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
tim.cazier@state.co.us  |  www.mining.state.co.us
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Correspondence with Seifert Construction    06/08/2018 @ 2:00 pm 

I spoke with Shawn Wise today regarding the 06/13/2017 CDRMS 112c Annual Report. Question 4 
within the report had recorded that the Seifert Pit had last removed material 3/2016. The pit currently 
holds an intermittent operational status with CDRMS and the case is still active with BLM, however the 
most recent contract issued by BLM expired 8/30/2005. Therefore, Seifert Construction should not be 
removing any material from the pit till a new contract has been issued by BLM. The case is still active 
because reclamation requirements have not been met.  

Shawn Wise looked through the Seifert Pit records and determined the production documented in the 
above CDRMS report was inaccurately recorded. I gave her Tim Cazier’s (CDRMS, Custer Co) contact 
information to correct the production report. Ms. Wise clarified that Seifert Pit had not been active since 
the last contract in 2005. The last BLM inspection, conducted on 05/18/18 observed no evidence of recent 
or active operations. I told Ms. Wise to contact Mr. Cazier at the CDRMS office in order to correct the 
report and update all records.  

 

 

Amber Sanderson 
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